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March 13, 2020
To All Residents,

As we continue to monitor the current Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation the
decision has been made for Sinai Residences to discontinue the entry of all visitors,
guests and vendors effective immediately. Please note, all PSPs (Personal Service
Providers) (aides) WILL BE ALLOWED admittance into Sinai Residences to care
for you as needed. However, each PSP (aide} MUST comply with the following
directives:

¢ Please enter through the main Sinai Residences entrance ONLY (NOT through
the garage)

¢ Please check in with the staff personnel located at the front entrance lobby
and complete the required screening (any non-compliance will result in non-
admittance)

® Please comply with sanitizing, hand washing and other required procedures

e MUST NOT have any flu like symptoms (Coughing, Sneezing, Fever)

In addition, the Activities calendar has been suspended until further notice. We
will re-evaluate the situation and update you next week. We ask that you as the
residents take responsibility and if you are not feeling well please stay home.

Your cooperation is appreciated. We are in this together!
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